

AKRON SPRINGFIELD HIGH SCHOOL 50 PLUS REUNION ASSOCIATION, INC.

April 15, 2025

Dear Merchant,

In 1987 Akron Springfield High School 50 Plus Reunion Association, Inc. was established as an organization to bring graduates together each year for an annual social and dinner. The main purpose of the organization is to provide \$2,000 scholarships to (a goal of a at least 10) current graduates of Springfield High School. We have reviewed several applicants who have requested consideration for these awards. These students will be pursuing higher education, whether it be college, technical or vocational school. The selected students will be presented scholarships and honored at the high school's annual awards program and their names will appear in the Annual Dinner Brochure and announced at the dinner.

Since our establishment, the SHS 50 Plus Reunion Association has awarded over \$373,600 to over 203 graduates. This year we want to again award scholarships and continue to honor this tradition. We are inviting those who have contributed in the past and any new companies, to consider making a monetary donation to the student scholarship fund.

Many companies like yours have joined the over 3,000 members of SHS 50 Plus in donating, and we are very grateful. Your donation will be recognized at our annual dinner attended by 250 to 300 members. We are a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, so your donation is tax deductible. Our EIN is 20-1422783. We will provide you with documentation about your donations for tax purposes.

For further information and/or questions, please contact SHS 50 Plus Donation Chair, Bill Humphrey at 330-606-9001 or me at 330-606-8105. Please make check payable to Akron SHS 50 Plus Reunion Association, Inc. and send your donation to:

Akron SHS 50 Plus Reunion Association, Inc.

PO Box 2658

Streetsboro, OH 44241

Thank You for your consideration!

Thomas R. Claflin '66, President

Akron Springfield High School 50 Plus Reunion Association, Inc.